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14th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
Life Education  
 
We will be receiving a visit from the Life Education Mobile Classroom on Thursday, 6th and 
Friday, 7th February 2020. 
 
Life Education is a charity providing health and drug education support to schools.  The 
fun, interactive and age-appropriate programmes help children to understand the wonders 
of the human body and how to look after it.  In classes R, 1, 2 and 3 they will learn about 
healthy eating, being a good friend and the safe use of medicines.  The experience 
and trained educators help Classes 4, 5, and 6 to consider the effects and risks associated 
with the use of drugs, including medicines, alcohol and tobacco.  In addition, children 
learn skills of friendship and how to cope with bullying and peer pressure.  The 
specially equipped classroom provides an unforgettable experience for the children whilst 
contributing to our Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship curriculum.   
 
The school is subsidising the cost of the visit, however it will be necessary to ask for a 
small voluntary contribution of £2 per child to be made by Tuesday 28th January.  Children 
will not be treated differently according to whether or not their parents have made a 
voluntary contribution. 
  
Payments can be made via our online payment system, www.schoolmoney.co.uk.  You will 
receive a text message from School Money this afternoon setting out payment details.  We 
are also able to take payments by credit or debit card in the office.   
 
We would like to invite parents to visit the Life Education Mobile Classroom on Friday, 7th 
February at 2.30pm to find out more about the experience your children have had.  The 
session will last 20 minutes and will start promptly. Please indicate on the reply slip 
overleaf by Tuesday 28th January if you would like to attend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss D Ryan 
Head of Academy 
 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/


 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Life Education Parent Session, Friday 7th February 2020 
 
  I will / will not be able to attend the parents’ session on Friday 7th February at 2.30pm. 
 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………Class …………………………… 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………...Date ……………………………. 


